
 

NOTICE 
      

PUBLIC SCOPING MEETING 
for the 

49ers Stadium Project Environmental Impact Report 
 

PROJECT APPLICANT:  San Francisco 49ers National Football League Team 
PROJECT ADDRESS:     4900 Centennial Boulevard, Santa Clara, CA 95054 
PROJECT FILES:       PLN2008-06947 / CEQ2008-01060 
 
The San Francisco 49ers NFL Football Team proposes to construct a football stadium for 68,500 
seats(expandable up to 75,000 seats), on an existing parking lot in the vicinity of Tasman Drive and 
Centennial Boulevard in the City of Santa Clara.  The proposed project would also include the 
construction of a new parking garage, and relocation of an existing electric substation.  Approval of the 
proposed stadium and related facilities, including off-site event parking, will require actions by the 
City of Santa Clara, including the preparation and certification of an Environmental Impact Report 
(EIR) to support proposed zoning amendments and other entitlements. 
 
As the Lead Agency, the City of Santa Clara will prepare an EIR for the above-referenced Project.  
The City is seeking the views of Responsible Agencies and the public as to the scope and content of 
the environmental information that should be considered for inclusion in the EIR for the proposed 
project.   
 
The project description, location, and potential environmental effects are contained in the materials 
provided in the form of a Notice of Preparation (NOP).  The NOP is available from the Planning 
Division Office at the address below, and is available on line at the City’s website 
[www.santaclaraca.gov].    
 
You may provide written comments and attend one of the following two EIR Scoping sessions:  

When:  Tuesday, September 2, 2008    –  Session #1    3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
       Session #2    6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
Where: City of Santa Clara, City Council Chambers (see street address below).   
 
Each session will be approximately one hour long and, following a presentation of the project 
description, will provide an opportunity for agencies and the public to identify issues that they believe 
should be addressed in the EIR that will be prepared for this project.   Written comments for the EIR 
scope and content will be accepted if they are received by September 15, 2008.  If you wish to respond 
in writing, please send your comments to: 

Jeff Schwilk, Associate Planner 
City of Santa Clara  
Planning Division 

1500 Warburton Avenue 
Santa Clara, CA 95050  

Email: jschwilk@santaclaraca.gov 
Phone: (408) 615-2450 

                                                        

mailto:jschwilk@santaclaraca.gov

	PUBLIC SCOPING MEETING

